
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As the season approaches, we would like to remind you 

that your membership with the [Team Name] is due for renewal. 

Your support is vital to our team, and we can't wait to have you back for another exciting season 

filled with sportsmanship and camaraderie! 

Renew your membership by [Renewal Date] to continue enjoying all the benefits that come 

with being part of our team, including: 

• Access to exclusive events 

• Discounts on team merchandise 

• Monthly newsletters with team updates 

To renew your membership, please visit our website at [Website URL] or contact us directly at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you on the field! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Team Name] Membership Coordinator 


